Video Auction license repeal talking points.

Sen Erbele

Video auction license is duplicative as law requires representatives to also hold either an auction
market license or livestock dealer license.

License provided no protections to livestock industry, all protections of bond fall under auction
market or livestock dealer license.

No surrounding states have a video auction license requirement.

Currently only 10 licenses, all have a current auction market or livestock dealer license.

License fee is $100

All other sections of NDCC 4.1-28 will remain in law regards to inspection of livestock
requirements, payment in US currency requirements and livestock sold by weight must be

weighed on certified scale.



